## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS

**TO:** Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs,

Nurses, Aides and Head Custodians

**FROM:** Richard Nathan

**DATE:** March 18, 2011

**RE:** Special Meeting – March 16, 2011

The following actions were approved by the Board of Education at a Special Meeting held on March 16, 2011. Please inform the appropriate staff members in your school building.

- 1. The Superintendent's recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at the McKenna Administration Building.
- 2. The Superintendent's recommended Memorandum of Agreement, modifying the contract between the Board and the Lindenhurst Administration and Supervisory Association expiring on June 30, 2011. (Article XV Personal Benefits, add new subparagraph "I" entitled "Bereavement Leave.")
- 3. Schedules were approved as presented.

\* \* \*